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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 

Saints in the Making 

Today we celebrated the feast of All Saints , led by Fr. Joe at St. John Vianney Church, and what a 
wonderful occasion it was. Our children are incredibly skilled and sensible at getting from 
‘school-to-pew’ in 15 minutes flat, and it was lovely to see them joining our parishioners for this 
most important of celebrations. 

Fr. Joe asked us to consider ourselves ‘saints in the making’, and pointed out that none of us 
(our teachers included), do the right thing ALL the time, but we strive to emulate the wonderful 
saints from history, from St. John Vianney to those that we may be named after, they show us in 
turn how to follow in Jesus’ footsteps. Our children were a credit to you all again, and their 
responses were great to hear (one even got a spontaneous round of appluase!) 

We look forward to tomorrow, which marks the feast of All Souls, and we remember those that 
we have lost; those that we have loved and have impacted our lives in many ways. Our 
Remembrance display will host the names of lost loved ones, and we will keep these in our 
hearts and in our prayers throughout the month of November. We ask the saints to look over us 
and intercede for our loved ones who have gone to their rest. 

God bless. 
 



The SJV Daily News 
The Borrowers! 

You’re Hired! 
Taking advantage that everyone, Reception to Year 6, were all at Mass, 
Nursery decided to go on an adventure… 

Their first port of call was the Headteacher’s office where, as you can 
see, they made themselves RIGHT at home!   

Sitting in the big swivelly chair is all very well when there are no children 
in the building, but you try running the school on a day when there’s wet 
play and the boiler stops working! 

TO be fair, the office was much tidier than when I left it, so it was not all 
bad!  

Nursery – you are welcome back ANYTIME! 
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Nursery ‘Take Over’ the School 





Oscar the Dog Returns! The lucky children of Year 1 had a special visitor 
this week to help then learn about animals. What better way than to 
meet one, up close and personal! Your can see how impressed Oscar was 
by the expression on his face!  



Judaism Week: We welcomed Ruth back for our now-annual exploration 
of Judaism. She has such enthusiasm and knowledge, the children love 
their time with her. They clearly enjoyed getting their hand on the many 
artefacts she brought to bring this religion to life. 





Dancersize Returns! Mrs. Kavanagh dusted down her CD collection 
and got the children active this week, re-creating the dance 
sequence from Thriller! A noisy and fun afternoon… 



Autumn Fun in Nursery: Making the most of the weakening 
Autumn sunshine, Nursery got themselves outside for some fresh 
air and some close up fun with nature! 



Recycling in Year 3 



Twit alert in Year 2! This week, Year 2 were inspired to make 
scrummy cakes from their reading of Roald Dahl’s The Twits. I had 
a lovely surprise waiting  for me when I returned from a meeting! 



Dear Headteacher, 
 
Our Club, Tottenham Hotspur, has recently announced ticketing details 
for Tottenham Hotspur Women’s historic north London derby against 
Arsenal Women in the Barclays FA Women’s Super League (WSL). This 
match will be played at Tottenham Hotspur Stadium on Sunday 17 
November (kick-off 3pm). 
 
It’s the first time Spurs Women will meet their local rivals in the top flight 
of the women’s game and their first ever appearance at the new 
stadium. 
The Club shall be making this a fun day out for all the family with a 
number of activations around the stadium on the day, including a 
Legends signing in the Tottenham Experience ahead of the match. 
As a local school to the Club, Tottenham Hotspur Foundation are 
delighted to offer the parents/guardians of your pupils the chance to 
apply for up to four free tickets (two Adults and two Juniors) to show 
their support for Spurs Women at this historic match. 
Every school in Haringey and Enfield has been allocated a limited 
number of tickets and parents must complete an application before 
5pm, Tuesday 5 November to be in with a chance to obtain tickets. 
 
Please share this link with the parents at your school:  

application form 
If oversubscribed, tickets will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 
basis. 
This is a momentous occasion for the local community, Tottenham 
Hotspur Women and the growing popularity of the women's game, 
therefore any tickets applied for should be used to avoid others missing 
out on this fantastic opportunity. 
Once the application deadline has passed, successful applicants will be 
contacted directly by Tottenham Hotspur via email with instructions how 
to obtain their tickets. 
Kind regards, 
 
Tottenham Hotspur Foundation 

https://official.tottenhamhotspur.com/t/444I-OZ20-56077O-IZMPU-1/c.aspx


Key Dates 
Monday 28th October:  

Staff Training Day – School Closed 
• 5th Nov – Class Mass (year 5, 2:30) Parents welcome! 

• 6th Nov – Year 6 mass @ SJV 

• 8th Nov – Year 4 / Reception ‘Buddy Assembly’ 

• 8th Nov – Fancy Dress Disco (5pm-7pm) 

• 11th Nov – Anti-Bullying Week  

• 13th Nov – Class Mass (year 6, 2:30) Parents 
welcome! 

• 15th Nov – Class 3 Assembly  

• 20th Nov – Year 5 and Year 4 mass @ SJV 

• 22nd Nov – Year 4 Assembly (+visit from the Passage 
charity) 

• 25th Nov – Year 6 in Pendarren (return Friday 29th) 

• 29th Nov – Advent Assembly 

• 6th Dec – Advent Assembly 

• 12th Dec – Pendarren Assembly 

• 12th Dec – Christmas Production 6:30pm 

• 13th Dec – Christmas Production 9:30am 

• 20th Dec – School Mass 10am – all welcome 

• 20th Dec – End of Term, school closes at 1:15pm 


